
NOTICE POSSIBLE QUORUM 
of the 

City of Kilgore City Council  
at 

Kilgore Old Post Office 
500 N. Kilgore St. 

Kilgore, Texas 75662 
on 

Thursday, October 4, 2018 
5:00 – 7:00 P.M. 

 
The City of Kilgore is hosting a strictly social event to allow the public 
administrators and the governing boards of each Kilgore taxing entity to 
meet our new Gregg County Chief Appraiser.    There is a possibility that 
a quorum of the Kilgore City Council will be present at this event.   
 
Although some items of public interest may be discussed by individuals, 
no deliberations will take place, no action items will be considered by 
the Council and no official action by the Council will be made during this 
event, and any discussion of public business will be incidental to the 
social event.   

 
 
 
 


